
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



   

 

Church Office For pastoral emergencies, please contact 
(610) 589-2570 Jennifer Rosengrant, 717-228-8857 
secretary@millcreeklutheran.com  

  

Our Mission 
  

Helping God restore and renew our community, our congregation, and ourselves.  
         

Sunday, May 25, 2025 
 

You can listen to the worship service over the phone patch at 10:15 AM. Just dial 
717-628-0125.  You will hear a message welcoming you to Millcreek.  At that point you 
are connected to our church sound system, so just stay on the line.   You may also 
watch the service later, on You Tube.  
 

Helping God Restore and Renew our Community 

     
FRIEDENS LUTHERAN CHURCH will be celebrating 50 Years of Ordination for the Rev. 
Parris Beckhardt on June 29, 2025 at 10:30AM.  A luncheon will follow at 11:45AM. Cards will be 
collected here at the church or can be mailed to Frieden's Office with "Ordination Anniversary" in 
the bottom left corner.  If you are interested in attending the luncheon, see the signup sheet in the 
Narthex.  Nancy Deiter will coordinate the luncheon reservation.  
 
SUMMER CAMP registration is open at Camp Kirchenwald!  If your children are interested 

please see Jen Rosengrant as we have scholarships available to reduce the cost. 

 

Helping God Restore and Renew our Congregation 

 
TREASURER’S REPORT: Sunday, May 18, 2025, Current Offerings- $1,412, Plate-$215, 
World Hunger- $100, Coffee- $10  Total-$1,737 Attendance- 78  Sunday School- 13 
 
FLOWER AND BULLETIN SIGNUP SHEETS FOR 2025 are available on the bulletin 
board in the narthex.  Flowers-$30, Bulletins- $10 
 
UPCOMING SERVICES: 
June 1st- Service with guest preacher Sister Marianne Brock  
June 8th- Richland Express will be playing in the multipurpose room in lieu of service. 
June 15th- Service with communion and guest Pastor Bonnie Oplinger 
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CHURCH SURVEY:  To help our church family as we move into the process of calling a new 
pastor, please complete and return the church survey to the box in the Narthex by June 1.  Extra 
copies are available in the Narthex.  If you are unable to attend, we can mail or email it to you. 
 
GRADUATION: If you have a student graduating from high school or college and wish to have 
their future plans posted in the yearbook/bulletin, please inform Jen M. by June 1. 
 
SWEET SUNDAY: June 1 will be Sweet Second Sunday - look for treats from Charmayne after 
the service!  This will be the last Sweet Second Sunday until fall. 
 

Helping God Restore and Renew Our Selves 

 
THIS WEEK WE REMEMBER THE FOLLOWING PERSON(S) WITH CARDS & PRAYERS: 

     Violet Hepler 
     Stone Ridge Poplar Run 
     450 E. Lincoln Ave. 
     Myerstown, PA 17067 
 
PRAYER LIST:  If you asked for someone to be put on the prayer list, please tell the church 
secretary when our prayers have been answered so this list can be kept current. For non-member 
requests, please contact Jen M. with your requests by noon Wednesday each week. 
secretary@millcreeklutheran.com or call: 610-589-2570.  
 
MILLCREEK MEMBERS:  
Chub & Peg Auman, Bryan Breidigam, Debbie Hartman, Violet Hepler, Frank Hoffman, Abbie 
Keath, The Leibig Family, Barbara Potteiger, Brian Ream, Norm Sharp, Stewart Wolf, Aaron 
Yiengst, Michael Yiengst, Jr., Greer Zellers 
 
NON-MEMBERS: Mike Nelson (friend of Kristin Bender), Gary Beatty, (friend of Debbie 
Hartman), JoAnn Deahl (Brandy Gahres’ mother), Linda McMullan (sister in law of Greta 
McMullan), Kathy Reigle (friend of Deb Buffington) 
 
THANKS to all the special musicians who helped today, especially Brian Klinger and Del Voight, 
plus our MLC members and choir who provided special music.  Let us never forget that America is 
the Home of the Free because of the Brave. 
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RELAY FOR LIFE UPDATE 

 
Together, we have raised more than $90,000 in the fight against cancer,  

and we still have donations coming in! 
 

We know how much work it took to get here- every dollar raised and every step 
taken has gotten us closer to a world without cancer. We want to give a special shout-out and 

congratulations to all teams, participants, and volunteers who went above and beyond! Stay tuned 
in the coming weeks for an announcement of our top team and individual fundraisers. Top 

fundraisers and volunteers will be recognized at a ceremony in the Fall. 
 

So, what’s next? Our 2025 website will be open until Friday, August 1, 2025 for any  
additional donations you need to submit. Stay tuned for updates in August, when we  

roll out our website for 2026! 
 

From Deb B, Deb Tice, Mary Ream- thanks to all who supported our team this year-  
We appreciate each one! 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 



 



 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 


